
 

 
 

 
2009 - NOTICE TO SHIPPING #6 

 
NIAGARA REGION 
WELLAND CANAL 
 
EXTREME NORTH END OF THE APPROACH WALL BELOW LOCK 2 

Mariners are advised that the extreme North end of the West approach wall below Lock 2 has sustained 
damage. To prevent further deterioration of this wall, masters / pilots are requested to avoid making 
contact with the first 25 meters from the end of this wall. Barriers will be placed on the wall marking the 
area of no contact. In addition, as a precautionary safety measure, pedestrians and vehicles are not 
permitted within the noted area.   

 

 

John W. Chalmers 
Senior Coordinator, Regional Operations Services 

St. Catharines, Ontario 

April 21, 2009 
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